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Offline Meeting to Welcome New 2014 DTU Students

An offline meeting entitled “Welcome New 2014 DTU Students”, was held in Tien Sa port on September 28th. In groups, students from different faculties, including K20 freshmen, played many exciting games together.   
  
 New students enjoy playing games at the offline meeting

Accompanied by the boisterous cheers and shouts of encouragement of their teammates, members of all  teams tried to display their skills to pour water into a tube. The “Golf” game required the girls to once more show their agility and flexibility in getting the ball to the right target. The most thrilling game was “Chung suc”, where members of each team had to coordinate well to keep a water bottle balanced while at the same time moving together to the rhythm of the music.

 A lot of DTU K20 students participate the event
 
After playing games, the students played the guitar and sang together. Hoang Thi Y Nhi of DTU Tourism and Hospitality Faculty, said: “This offline meeting is really useful and informative for freshmen. I have had the chance to learn more about the DTU Forum and make new friends from different provinces, which will help me in my studies at DTU. The event of this type helps us boost our confidence and  improve social skills.”
 
The offline meeting ended with lots of fun and good feelings about student life at DTU. 
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